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An August sunset captured atop the hill.




WME Survey

We ran our very first survey last month. Those of you who receive communication via
email received an email survey. Those of you who receive communication via USPS received a
paper survey in your cubby. | was very impressed with the amount of responses | received! As
stated on the survey this was just to get an idea of where the community stands on these
topics. It does not mean any changes will be made based on the results of the survey. The
Board wanted to gather community input due to low attendance at meetings. A community
member attending the meeting suggested a survey. | felt that this was a great way to do it.
Thank you to all who participated in the survey.

Upcoming Election

Due to the necessity to update the Election Rules our election, usually held in August,
has been pushed back to October. Keep an eye out for your ballot to arrive via USPS at the
end of this month. The Annual Meeting will be held in October where the ballots will be
counted. All of the information will be mailed or emailed accordingly. If you have any
questions feel free to contact me. Ballots will be mailed out on September 27, 2023.

Community Coffee Hour
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The Board has decided they will host Community Coffee Hour quarterly. The next one
will be held on October 7, 2023 from 9:00am to 10:00am. Coffee and danishes will be served.



Shed Update

We finally had the maintenance shed installed. You may have noticed the new shed as
you passed by the Manager’s House on your way in or out of the neighborhood. This was a
long time coming. Joann is very excited to have a space just for her tools and supplies. We
surprised her with a small ribbon cutting ceremony on her birthday. She does a lot for the
park and we wanted her to know how much we appreciate her. Thank you for your hard work
here Joann, and congratulations on the new shed.

Pictured below left to right: Mike Baker(Treasurer), Kim Loving(Vice President), Joann
Davis(Maintenance Supervisor), Robert Cole(President), Rita DeAngelis(Secretary)




Fountain Update

If you have been to the office in the past few weeks you may have noticed the caution
tape around the fountain. Over the years the rocks have become dislodged and moved
around. Joann and | worked together to seal the liner and re-secure the rocks around the
fountain. Itis finally back up and running. Team work makes the dream work!

Be mindful when you rent the clubhouse. The rocks are not meant to be climbed or
stood on. Please remind your guests, big and little alike, not to sit, stand, or climb on the rocks
around the fountain. This will help ensure the fountain can be around for everyone to enjoy
for years to come.




Pets Around the Park

Unfortunately, we had no pet submissions this month. Here’s to
hoping we have some cute pictures for next month’s Newsletter.

***Note: If you would like your pet featured in the newsletter please email me their picture
and anything you’d like to share about them.***



WME September Birthdays

Happy Birthday to our Residents with August birthdays!
Please send me your birthday to be added to the birthday newsletter list.

1st- 17th-
2nd- 18th-
3rd- 19th-
4th- 20th-
5th - 21st-

6th- 22nd-
Tth- 23rd-
8th- 24th-
9th- 25th-
10th- 26th-
11th- 27th-
12th- 28th-
13th- 29th-
14th- 30th-
15th- Tu Hoopes 31st-

16th-



